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For Immediate Release: February 1, 2021 

 

Colonie Comprehensive Police Practices Review Committee Draft Report 

 
Latham, N.Y. – Supervisor Paula Mahan announced the Colonie Comprehensive Police Practices 

Review Committee has completed their draft report which can be found at 

www.colonie.org. 

 

The public is encouraged to review the draft report and provide any comments regarding the 

same. For those of you that do not have online access, there are copies of the report available for 

your review in the Town Hall vestibule and you may mail your comments to Supervisor Paula 

Mahan Memorial Town Hall, 534 New Loudon Road, Latham, New York 12110.   The Town 

requests that comments be made on or before March 1, 2021 in anticipation of a number of 

public sessions to be scheduled in March, 2021.   

 

Non-residents as well as town residents are encouraged to respond to the contents of the draft 

report in order to produce a more comprehensive final report. 
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